
     

 

        

                     

    

 

 

           

  

   
  

                
  

  
  

    

       

          

      

 

         

  

   
  

                
  

              
          

  
                 
     

  
    

  

  

      
  

    
    

      
   

    

  
               

                

Britney Becker 

From: building 

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 9:46 AM 

To: Britney Becker 

Subject: Re: B03.2023 & B15.2023 - Request for Comments 

The building department will be requiring a grading drawing and site servicing at time of building permit submission . 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Aug 16, 2023, at 12:43 PM, Britney Becker <bbecker@westgrey.com> wrote: 

Hi all, 

Please be reminded of the below request. Please provide your comments as soon as possible. 

Thanks. 

From: Britney Becker 

S nt: Friday, August 11, 2023 2:24 PM 

To: Shawn Edwards <sedwards@westgrey.com>; CBO - Karl Schipprack <cbo@westgrey.com>; Phil 

Schwartz <pschwartz@westgrey.com>; Geoff Aitken <publicworks@westgrey.com>; building 

<building@westgrey.com> 

Subj ct: B03.2023 & B15.2023 - Request for Comments 

Good afternoon, 

Please find notice of hearing for applications for consent for the above noted files attached. 

The applications are scheduled to be heard at the September 5th committee of adjustment 
meeting. Your comments would be appreciated by August 14th . 

Additional contents of the files can be found in the T-drive – D10 Severances – 2023 – 
B03.2023 & B15.2023 

Kind regards, 

Britney Becker 
Plans Examiner & Building Inspector 

Municipality of West Grey 
402813 Grey Road 4 
RR 2 Durham, ON N0G 1R0 
519-369-2200 ext. 248 
www.westgrey.com || @OurWestGrey 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and attachments, if any, are sent by a Third Party 
Administrator for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is privileged 
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and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply 
email and destroy this communication. Thank you. 

<B03.2023 Commissioned Application - Staff Reviewed.pdf> 

<B15.2023 Commissioned Application - Staff Reviewed.pdf> 

<Notice of Hearing.pdf> 

<No Civic Park Street Townhouses-Severance.pdf> 
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